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Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities 

Office of Fossil Energy 

U.S. Department of Energy 

PO Box 44375 

Washington, D.C.  20026-4375 

 

Re: Floridian Natural Gas Storage Company, LLC 

 Vacate Letter  

 DOE/FE Order Nos. 3691 and 3744, FE Docket Nos. 15-38-LNG 

  

Dear Sirs and Madams:  

Floridian Natural Gas Storage Company, LLC (“Floridian”) has made the decision to 

stop pursuing the development of its natural gas liquefaction and LNG storage facility 

projects.  Consequently, through this letter, Floridian seeks to vacate DOE/FE Order 

Nos. 3691 and 3744 issued by the Department of Energy, Office of Fossil Energy 

(“DOE/FE”) in FE Docket No. 15-38-LNG, granting Floridian long-term authorization to 

export liquified natural gas in ISO containers to Free Trade Agreement nations and Non 

Free Trade Agreement nations, respectively. 

Floridian wishes to thank the DOE staff for its diligent work in these dockets.  Should 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 713-817-0615. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ David S. Sharp 

 

David S. Sharp 

Chief Operating Officer 
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